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Comments: After reviewing the information provided about the proposed update to the Rangeland Management

Directives allowing increases in grazing by non-wildlife animals ,I would like to comment. I am against the

proposal and request that it not be supported. My reasons are that grazing itself leads to degradation of public

land. The Wilderness Act states that wilderness is to remain natural and unused. Current conditions will not

permit increased grazing and threatened species will not survive if conditions are insufficient. Do the right thing

for Wilderness by adopting a policy that complies with the National Environmental Policy Act. Thank you for

listening


